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Message from the desk of CMD

EMBRACING A YEAR OF EXCELLENCE & COMMITMENT TO NATIONAL FOOD SECURITY

Dear Esteemed Members of the Food Corporation of India (FCI),

As we stand at the threshold of a new year, it is with great pleasure and pride that |
extend my heartfelt wishes to each one of you for a Happy New Year! Your
dedication and unwavering commitment to ensuring the availability of high-quality
food grains have been the cornerstone of our collective success.

In 2023, FCI achieved milestones that echoed our shared commitment to the
well-being of our fellow citizens. The seamless coordination and efficient management
of our resources have contributed significantly to the overarching goal of ensuring
a reliable and robust food supply chain for our nation.

As we step into the canvas of 2024, | urge each of you to carry forward the spirit of
excellence that has defined our journey so far. Your role in the Food Corporation of
India i1s not merely a job; it is a noble responsibility towards the larger cause
of National Food Security. Each grain you handle, each logistical challenge you
overcome, contributes to the sustenance of millions of lives across the country.

Let us continue to innovate, collaborate, and strive for excellence in every facet of
our operations. Together, we can reinforce FCI's position as a pillar of strength in the
nation's quest for a secure and abundant food supply.

Let us embark on this journey with enthusiasm, knowing that our collective efforts
will shape the destiny of our nation.

Once again, a very Happy New Year to each one of you! Here's to a year filled with
achievernents, growth, and a resolute commitment to our shared mission.

Best Regards,

Y.
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Ashok Kumar K Meena, |IAS
CHAIRMAN & MANAGING DIRECTOR
New Delhi, 1st January, 2024
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